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Westminster 
Satellite Office Info

Winter has arrived in Colorado and we are so
ready to put 2020 behind us as we look
forward to the Holidays and Winter Break!
Before we get to the end of the Fall semester,
we've got to make it through finals - hang in
there & keep working hard - we know you can
finish the semester strong! 
Spring registration is now open to all
students. If you haven't registered for Spring
classes, please do so as soon as possible and
remember to send your schedule to your
advisor!
If you need support, do not hesitate to reach
out to your advisor - we are here to help you!  
The Westminster Advising Team wishes you

a Joyful Holiday Season with 
peace, happiness, & health in the New Year!

COLORADO EARLY COLLEGES
WESTMINSTER COLLEGE DIRECT

D E C E M B E R  2 0 2 0  N E W S L E T T E R

The Westminster Satellite Office remains closed to the public till further notice.  
We are still available to assist you via email and phone.

Virtual office hours:
Monday - Thursday 8am - 4pm

Phone (720) 328-2929

Season's Greetings!

2861 W 120th Avenue 
Suite 250

Westminster, CO 80234

Congratulations to
our 2020 December

Graduates!  
Best wishes for a

bright future!



Refer-A-Friend

Refer-A-Friend for the 
2021-2022 school year and 
you could be eligible for a 

$100 gift card! 

CLICK for more information!

Choice Enrollment 

Do you have siblings or friends
who might like to join the CECFC
family in the 2021-2022 School
Year?  
The Choice Enrollment window for
new students is now open!

The CECFC Westminster Satellite

Office will be accepting Textbook

Returns on  Wednesday, December
16th.  If you have submitted an

approved Textbook Reimbursement

Request, you will need to return your

textook in order to receive your

reimbursement.  We will also be

accepting returns of borrowed

textbooks..

Please sign up using the link below:

If you have a purchased textbook to

return, but forgot to submit a

reimbursement request in November,

please contact Ann Crider at

ann.crider@coloradoearlycolleges.org

Anyone entering CEC s must follow

all CEC COVID precautions, including

wearing a mask and maintaining

social distance.

Textbook Buyback Days

CLICK HERE for more info and links to the 
2021-2022 Enrollment Application

SAT Prep Class
Attention Juniors!  
CEC will offer an SAT Prep Class begining
January 5th.  This class will be online and
asynchronous.  If you have questions or are
interested in participating, please contact
your advisor no later than December 15th.

SIGN UP FOR BOOK RETURN HERE 

Are you planning to take the ACT?
Practice booklets are available.  
Please contact Raychel Carpenter at:
raychel.carpenter@coloradoearlycolleges.org
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2020-2021 Yearbook
Students and Parents – we have some

exciting news: You are Officially on the
yearbook staff this year!!! 

Yes, you read that right! This year, more
than ever, we ask that you join the
yearbook team in helping to create the
book. Please consider:
• Follow updates, find important info,
and find links to share pictures on the
yearbook website: 

• Send in pictures (and questions): 
• When you see an email from the Yearbook team, please open it!  Complete the
form requesting information and pictures – Easy!
• Capture CANDID (non-posed) moments and send them in.
• Student organizations definitely deserve some love; help us gather memories
of meetings, practices, or virtual events.
• Calling all Athletes! Please share your stories and photos!
• Doing any interesting projects for classes remotely? Share it!
• If you, or someone you know, takes pictures at student events, please email
them!
• Take photos of anything that happens in your home that connects back to our
school & share it with the yearbook staff.
• The yearbook team wants to feature any students who are doing something
awesome – email them!
This yearbook is unique in that it will be created by the whole school. The
yearbook team thanks you in advance for being a part of this historic year! 
 Remember to reserve your copy at                                                                         
or call (877) 767-5217.   

Thank you!                                                         

https://cecfcyearbook.weebly.com/

fchs.yearbook@coloradoearlycolleges.org

www.jostensyearbooks.com

Want to stay up to date on all things 
CECFC Westminster  College Direct?   

Join our Facebook group!

https://www.facebook.com/gr
oups/112565836087807
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Interested in teaching? 
Join UNC for their sixth annual 

Future Teacher Conference 
on February 19, 2021.

Click on the UNC Logo below for more information!

Important Dates:
Red Rocks - Fall semester ends Tuesday, December 8th

Front Range - Fall semester ends Monday, December 14th

Aims - Fall semester ends Friday, December 11th

Check your class information and community college for

information about finals.  Good Luck!

CECFC and the Westminster Satellite Office will be closed

for Winter Break December 21st, 2020 - January 4th, 2021.

https://www.unco.edu/cebs/future-teacher-conference/
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